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Herbaugh, Melinda

From: Laurie Taylor <laurieanntaylor@msn.com>

Sent: Monday, July 18, 2016 8:23 AM

To: PRC

Subject: Phinney Flats Bldg. 

I would like to strongly voice my opposition to the building proposed on Phinney as work.  This is a residential 

neighborhood, narrow streets, limited public transportation and the design is nothing at all similar to anything else in 

the area.    This area is not in any way suited to this type of  house office/housing such as this proposed design.  

 

The block style is clearly out of step with the community designed building plans put together during the master plan of 

the woodland park zoo.  All of the other buildings and street designs comply with this guide.    Please honor what the 

woodland park zoo / phinney neighborhood stands has in place. 

 

How could this possibly fit into that space ?   

 

Please, don’t let these builders move forward.    

Thank you .  Laurie Taylor  


